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PN POINTER 

NEGOTIATIONS UPDATE 

WHERE ARE WE NOW? 

MEDIATION WILL BE TAKING PLACE ON JANUARY 23 AND 24, 2017. 

MEDIATION MEANS THAT BOTH PARTIES WORK WITH A NEUTRAL 

THIRD PARTY, EITHER SEPARATELY OR TOGETHER, TO CONTINUE TO 

WORK TOWARD SETTLEMENT. 

 

 

 

 

 

DID YOU KNOW?  ELEMENTARY TEACHERS 

ARE NOT CURRENTLY COMPENSATED FOR 

HAVING TO ABSORB EXTRA STUDENTS 

INTO THEIR CLASSROOMS WHEN A SUB IS 

NOT AVAILABLE.  ELEMENTARY SPECIALISTS 

ARE BEING PULLED AWAY FROM THEIR 

OWN DUTIES TO COVER CLASSES, WITH NO 

COMPENSATION.  THE DISTRICT IS SAVING 

MONEY NOT PAYING FOR THIS COVERAGE! 

THE AVERAGE SAVINGS IS MORE THAN 

$1000 PER DAY. 

PLEASE RESERVE JANUARY 24 AT 5:30 P.M. ON YOUR CALENDAR!  

THAT IS THE DATE OF THE NEXT SCHOOL BOARD MEETING. 

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN SPEAKING AT THE NEXT SCHOOL BOARD 

MEETING, PLEASE EMAIL SUZANNE ETHREDGE, PEA PRESIDENT. 

WE ALL WORK HARD, WE 

JUST WORK DIFFERENTLY! 

SUPPORT EACH OTHER! 


